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Lago Vista Vacation Bible School

Thanks to MI Sports for our VBS T-shirts! We had 54
staff and youth leadership team members helping
with about 50 kids! Thanks also to Faith Church for
the use of the mini bus all summer!

Laney Howard <laneyh@lagovistaneighbor.org>

Lago Vista Summer Fun!
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Great fun and learning!







For fall, we need volunteers to help in the
elementary programs on Mondays, Wednesdays, &
Thursdays from 3:30-5 pm and tutors/mentors for



secondary students on Tuesdays & Thursdays from
4:30-5:30 pm. For more information or to sign up,

contact Madi madim@lagovistaneighbor.org or
Duncan duncanh@lagovistaneighbor.org

If you would like to give or find out more information,
go to our website lagovistaneighbor.org or send a
check to Lago Vista Neighbor, c/o Faith Church,

2707 N. Wilson Ave. Loveland, CO 80538

Thank you for caring about the kiddos in Lago Vista! 
           Love, Duncan and Laney             
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